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20 June 2023 
 
*This letter is available in different languages on request*                 
  
Dear Students, Parents & Carers, 
 
Strike Day – Wednesday 5th July 
 
Considering the Strike Days announced earlier this week for the dates, 5th and 7th July, I wanted to 
assure you that COPA will be continuing with the original plans for transition   
 
Transition days for all Year 6 students coming to CoPA in Year 7 will be on Wednesday 5th July 
and Thursday 6th July.  
 
Students will need to arrive at the school at 9:15 for a 9:25 start and parents/carers will need to 
collect these students at 2pm on both days.   
 
Students are to attend in their primary school uniform and footwear. We recommend they bring a 
drink with them as the weather, hopefully, will be warm.  
 
Lunch will be provided by the school and all students will need to choose what they would like for 
each day. It is important that student's pre-book their dinners for these days and outline any 
allergies they may have. Please complete the google form with your child by completing the 
following link.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/VD5ZuFif4B  
 
If your child prefers a packed lunch rather than a hot dinner, this is fine.  
  
 If you have any questions, please contact the school by email. We are always happy to help.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 

 
 
  
 
 

 
Amberley McKeen  
Senior Assistant Principal  
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